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SSFAA PRESCHOOL ROOM 111 NEWS

News You Can Use 
	 As we head into the final 
month of 2017, we in Room 
111 marvel at how swiftly the 
days have flown. We’ve even 
had a little snow! As such, 
there will be a lot talk about the 
approach of Winter and its 
exciting holidays. Please 
remember that those holidays 
are not celebrated in CPS 
classrooms, so there will be no 
parties, sweets or gift 
exchanges.                                          
	 In December we are 
learning about shapes and the 
different kinds of lines we use 
to make them. This will help 
kids understand how to use 

lines to create symbols to 
communicate. The lines will 
become pictures, letters and 
words, so it’s important to 
know how to make them and 
put them together. (Don’t forget 
to ask your child about the 
words in bold type!)                                 
	 Last, cold, wet weather is 
here! If you have never 
provided extra shoes, now is 
the time. We are not sure how 
often our floors will be cleaned, 
so we try to keep them clean 
ourselves. To do this, it’s best 
for us to change footwear 
on days when we will track 
in with wet boots or shoes.

	 As always, feel free to 
contact us with any questions 
at the number below or via 
email at hmduncan@cps.edu. 
Don’t forget to check our 
website, Facebook page and 
Facebook group regularly and 
follow @authenticpreschool on 
Twitter for links to 
pictures and stories 
about Room 111! Use 
this QR code to get 
there fast!

  authenticpreschool.net/room111.html 
               Phone: 773 535 8348 

King shows his symmetrical pattern.

December’s Important Dates: 
December 23rd-January 8th: No School - Holiday 
Break

Kaydiahn makes cards to practice color names
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